
Citizen of the week… 

Codden-Poppy 

Tarka-Grace 

Barum-Kieran 

Saunton-Ethan 

Exmoor-Mitchell 

Lundy-Erin 

                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                          Friday 4th November 2016 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                  This half term we welcome Alfie to Barum class and hope he enjoys his time with us.  

Thank you for your donations of bags2school and shoe boxes so far. We don’t really have storage for the 

bags so if you can hang onto them until the week of collection that would be great. The collection date is 

Thursday 24th November at 9am. Thank you. 

Governor Vacancy 

We still have a vacancy on our Governing body, if you or anyone you know in the community might be 

interested in making a difference to our school please let us know.  

Bath Trip 

The Key stage 2 children had an amazing day in Bath on Tuesday. They have brought back all their findings 

and used them to in their topic studies on life in Roman Britain.  

Message from the canteen 

A huge thank you to Codden class for picking all the apples from our orchard last term, we’ve been able to 

use them in our delicious meals.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates: 

Open afternoon for prospective families: Thursday 17th November 1.30pm, please spread the word! 

Christmas jumper day and Christmas shopping afternoon: Friday 2nd December 

Class Tarka and Barum Christmas play: Tuesday 6th Dec (Eve 6pm) Wednesday 7th Dec (Matinee 2pm)  

Christmas Fayre: Friday 9th December Time TBC 

Christmas Lunch Tuesday 13th December, Christingle: Tuesday 13th December 6pm 

Last day of term: Friday 16th December 
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With very best wishes  

Melanie Smallwood 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know.  
 

After school clubs 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Football Y3 up, 

Music club Y2 up (Barum) 

Tuesday: Irish Dance,  

Construction (Codden),  

Wednesday: Netball Y4 up 

Thursday: Soccer Skills Rec/Y1/Y2 

Creative-now full (Tarka)  

Running Y3 up 
Please let us know if your child would like to 

attend and we will add them to the registers 

 

PTFA 
*Next meeting date: Wednesday 9th November at 2pm, please come along if you can!* 

Bring a bottle for the tombola and wear your ‘Christmas Jumper’…Friday 2nd December! 

 

Reader of the week… 

Codden-Jude 

Tarka-Darcy 

Barum-Jack 

Saunton-Russell 

Exmoor-Freddie 

Lundy-Daisy 

Well 

Done 
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